







Have a blast playing Bingo from the safety and comfort of your own home! Join virtually via Zoom.

Friday, May 21st at 1:00 p.m.

After you register, check your email for Zoom meeting details.

Register by May 20th - Call 215.679.6550 or email center@theopenlink.org

\$10 GIFT CARD PRIZES ~ 2 WAYS TO WIN

Coverall Winner & Each Participant is Entered into a Raffle

Join staff and other participants from The Center virtually for a friendly chat and a few games. We would like to say hi and catch up with you!



MONDAY, MAY 3RD AT 10:00 A.M. & MONDAY, MAY 17TH AT 1:00 P.M.

RSVP: CALL 245.679.6550 OR EMAIL CENTER@THEOPENLINK.org



SHOW & TELL:

Silly, Serious, or Sentimental

MAY 3RD ~ SOMETHING THAT WAS A GIFT

MAY 17TH ~ SOMETHING FROM A VACATION

If you are new to Zoom, use this time to practice logging in and using the tools on Zoom.



Need help with your computer or tablet or with setting up a Zoom account? Get one-on-one basic tech help over the phone with one of our qualified (and patient) volunteer Tech Coaches. Let us know what type of device you're using and what kind of help you need! Make an appointment today!



Name: __

Complete and submit your answers to The Center. The top answers will be revealed in the June newsletter. All players will be entered in a raffle for a \$10 gift card!

SURVEY SAYS.....

1. Something in spring that makes you happy	5. Something you throw away when spring cleaning
2. A flower that's also a girls' name	6. A game kids play in the springtime
3. Something that might spring a leak	7. Something that has springs in it
4. A word or phrase that starts with "spring"	8. Something you do while spring cleaning
How to Submit: Drop off at any drive-thru lunch or activity, place in our mailbox, scan and	

email center@theopenlink.org, or mail to 517 Jefferson Street, East Greenville, PA 18041.

Phone #: _____